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Academy Class #359 to Graduate  
 

The Dallas Police Department proudly announces the graduation of Basic 

Academy Recruit Class #359 on Friday, August 24, 2018, at 1:00 p.m.  The 

ceremony will take place at Mountain View College located at 4849 W. Illinois 

Avenue Dallas, Texas.  

 

The Basic Academy Class #359 began their training on December 13, 2017 with 

39 recruits and will graduate with a total of 34 officers. Some of the recruits in 

class #359 said they joined the police department after hearing calls from Dallas 

Police commanders asking citizens to join the ranks and make a difference in the 

community. Some come from as far as Alaska, and many of the recruits already 

have family on the department ranging from in-laws to spouses. These recruits 

have made it to graduation and are ready to join the fight to keep Dallas safe.  

 

The recruits will make themselves available for sound following the ceremony. For 

more information regarding the graduation ceremony, please contact the Dallas 

Police Media Relations Unit at (214) 671-4065.    
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